You’re Invited to a New Presbytery Worship Project!
We are looking for musicians, poets, artists, worship-geeks, and community builders - all sorts of creative and passionate people - to be part of a  “progressive, contemporary worship collaborative.” Together we want to share and create songs, poems, prayers, and all sorts of other worship resources to praise God and also lift up the perspectives or women, LGBTQIA+ folks, and people of color. 
Our initial meetings are planned for the 2nd and 4th Wednesday evenings of the month, starting in January of 2023. Our first gathering will be from 6:30 to 7:30 p,m., January 11 in the sanctuary of Sunnyvale Presbyterian Church (728 W. Fremont Ave., Sunnyvale 94087). Come ready to join in a conversation about our struggles, grief, joys, and hopes for worship in our communities!
If you are interested yourself, or want to get information to pass on to others, please contact Hardy Kim, pastor (hardy@sunnyvalpres.com) or Heather Nielsen, project coordinator (hvdunphy@gmail.com).

